
 I’m writing in favor of HB 1468. I support every North Dakotan receiving full informed consent 

for themselves and children when receiving a medicine/biologic. I currently receive information on any 

other medicine, members in my household take by the doctor or pharmacy, including the manufacturer 

insert. 

 


